
 
 

Dr. Hedayatullah Stanekzai, a native of 
Afghanistan and the current policy  

advisor on child health to the Ministry of 
Public Health, was the Team Leader of the  

BASICS/Afghanistan—a child survival 
project since 2008. Join the Department of 
International Health as we learn about Dr. 

Stanekzai’s implementation of several  
projects in his home country, as well as 

his work as the Director of an NGO,  
Officer for UNICEF, and more. 

 

 

Developing a Basic Package of 
Health Services in Afghanistan 

Looking for an IH event before classes officially 
begin? Join other IH students and faculty for 
a Health Policy and Management Emphasis  

Area Meeting  

Boston University School of Public Health 
Department of International Health 

Pizza will 

be served! 

Friday, January 6th from 12-1:30pm 

Room CT460A 

This event is highly  
recommended for  

students in the HPM  
Emphasis Area but all 

are welcome! 
 


